SAULT AREA HIGH SCHOOL 
AND
CAREER CENTER

Tuesday, March 4, 2014
 


GENERAL ANNOUNCEMENTS

PLEDGE

Attention student council members: There will NOT be a student council meeting this week. Next meeting will be Tuesday March 11th.
Softball tryouts will be held Monday, March 10th on the High School Balcony.  Juniors and Seniors will tryout from 1-2:30, freshmen and sophomores will tryout  from 2-3:30.
The Sault Education Association (SEA) is accepting applications for 2-$1000 scholarships. Any interested senior who would like to apply can go to Mrs. Harringon's website to the SEA Scholarship link to find the application.  All applications are due by 3 p.m. on Thursday, March 13, 2014.


Parent Teacher Conferences will be held on March 6th from 12:30 - 3 and 5 - 7. School will be dismissed at 11:00. Freshman, Sophomore and Juniors will be testing the morning of March 6th so there will be NO school for seniors on that day.

Track practice starts Tuesday, March 11. Practice will run from 3-4:45 every day in the Sault High Gym, unless otherwise noted. All track athletes need to have a signed physical card on file in the athletic office before you can start practicing. Please see Mr. Menard if you have any questions.

Anishinaabe Swim Team:  There will be a parent meeting and team sign up for the first ever Anishinaabe Swim Team of Sault Ste. Marie on Wednesday, March 5th at 6 p.m. in the Bahweting cafeteria.  


 Lunch:    Hamburger on a Whole Grain Bun, Whole Grain Pizza, Meatball Sub, Specialty Salad with Roll

[bookmark: _GoBack]Sides:     Sweet Potato Puffs, Sliced Pears


       
